
VIRGINIA WESTERN COMMUNITY COLLEGE

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD

MINUTES  ÿ ÿ ÿ

The Executive Committee of the Virginia Western Community
College Board met on Thursday, December 6, 1973, at 4:00 p.m.
in the Fishburn Conference Room.   Members present:

Mr. Paul R. Thomson, Chairman
Mr. William S. Russell
Mr. Henry E. Thomas
Mr. W. Darnall Vinyard
Mr.  C. E. Webber

The Committee heard a 25-minute presentation by LBC & W
Architects, Engineers and Planners out of Richmond. They were
particularly interested in being considered as the architects
for the building intended to span the road.   On "the general
subject of appointing architects for this project, the Executive
Committee chose to defer action until the legislature funded
the building.

The Executive Committee approved the plan to purchase two
temporary buildings to offset space lost by the implementation
of the Dental Hygiene program.

The Executive Committee, after considering several possible
budgets for the various local fund needs, did decide unanimously
to approve the attached local budget for submission to the local
political subdivisions for the FY 1974-75.

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.


